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India and the Netherlands are trusted and valued partners. 

India attaches high importance to its multifaceted cooperation 

with the Kingdom of the Netherlands. The leaders of both countries 

have been in close contact. 

 

2. Prime Minister of India was scheduled to visit the 

Netherlands in May 2025. Under the prevailing circumstances, it 

has been decided that the visit will be postponed. Both sides will 

closely work together to schedule the new dates as per 

mutual convenience. 
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